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This month I wish you  much “Holliday Cheer”!

It's good to share love if you're far or near.

I am glad that you and I are all right.

The severe weather gave us all a fright!

But, people were saved and helped each other,

Acting like your're a “sister” or “brother”.

Material things come and then some go;

But there's somehting that I want you to know:

God's love is with all of us all the time!

So, keep praying to God and you'll be fine.

He will help you through the storms in your life.

He'll help ease your feelings of stress and strife.

Please don't look at life with much fear or dread.

I wish all of you joy each day ahead!

Enjoy your time with family and friends.

Memories of Hollidays never end.

I wish you the best during December.

I pray you will have good times to remember. 

                God bless you,


Ednamae Dambeck



